# Dunedin Rocky/Boll Revival Club

### NEWSLETTER May 2020

the "#2 Lock-Down" issue



Club picnic December 2012

Www.dunedinrocknrollrevivalclub.com

### **President's Report**

#### Hello everyone

This is a really odd report to write because of course we have not had any rock 'n' roll activity. I have been watching other club's Facebook pages and shared a number of videos via our Facebook page. It is interesting to see what others are getting up to while on lockdown.

We are unable to make any decisions about Club Nights and dances etc until we hear from Jacinda on 11 May, but I can say there will be no dance, lessons or Club Nights this month and we will keep you updated on further developments.

The AGM of the rock 'n' roll association is being held next weekend, this year over Zoom rather than face-to-face in Wellington and I will be attending as our club's representative. I will include a report in next month's newsletter about any changes.

Both Junior and Senior Nationals have been cancelled this year sadly. We need to look forward to next year when we have some sort of normality whatever that looks like

I hope you are all well and staying safe, until next month, take care.

#### Margaret





## Happy Birthday To These Rockers! May Birthdays

01. Trevor Graham 22. Roger King

02. Erin Taylor 25. Sally Gable

03. Paul Bretherton 25. Phil Walker

05. Dianne Ashworth 25. Yerren van Sint Annaland

08. Peter McDonald 25. Pat Tutty

09. Leila Maaka 26. Pat Laney

11. David Musgrave 26. Barry Gordon

12. Judy Hore 28. Sharon Free

19. Lynne Ray 31. Jacqueline Clearwater

19. Robyn Tweedie

## Happy Birthday To These Rockers! June Birthdays

02. Ty-Rae Cherry 17. Brent Cox

03. Glenys Birtles 24. Wendy Coward

04. Liam Ansell-Douglas 30. Anita Gaiger

11. Sharon Chappelow 30. Wayne Young



9 May	Central Otago Birthday Dance, Clyde Hall - Postponed
16 May	May dance - cancelled
31 May	Interclub Competition, Kaiapoi - Cancelled
20 Jun	37 <sup>th</sup> Birthday Dance – to be advised
18 Jul	Club Champs – to be advised
23-25 Oct	Senior Nationals - Cancelled

# To keep up with the latest ... join the club's Facebook Page! Dunedin Rock 'N' Roll Revival Club

Please send any articles you wish to have included in the newsletter to Gill at <a href="mailto:gillhormann@yahoo.co.nz">gillhormann@yahoo.co.nz</a>

or on the Website to Sharon at <a href="mailto:schappelow@gmail.com">schappelow@gmail.com</a>

EMAIL: dunedinrocknrollclub@gmail.com



Have you visited Dunedin's newest purveyor of retro goodies,
Vintage Honey's Parlour, located just down the road at
82 Prince Albert Road? Keep Nicola Chisholm's delightful
emporium in mind for 50s dresses and petticoats, as well as a
small stock of classy gentlemen's attire.

#### COMMITTEE

**President** Margaret Cameron

**Vice President:** 

Immediate Past President: Roger King

Secretary: Tom Naylor 471 9991

dunedinrocknrollclub@gmail.com

Treasurer:Liz Naylor471-9991Membership, Catering:Robyn Tweedie488-1216

Social Convenor:Geoff Henry456-2030Raffles:Susan Warburton455-2131Fundraising/Hall Trust:Richard Robb487-6462

Committee: Erelene Milne
Gay Nicholas

OTHER INFO

**Lessons Contact** Tom Naylor 471-9991

tomnaylor1@gmail.com

Dances 3<sup>rd</sup> Saturday each month 8 pm

Members' Club Night Tuesdays 7.30 pm

Website Sharon Chappelow

Newsletter Editor Gill Hormann

Facebook Editor Margaret Cameron (Group page)

Gill Hormann (Public page)

**Dance Venue** Community Hall, 253 King Edward St, South

Dunedin

Post Dunedin Rock'n'Roll Revival Club, PO Box 569,

Dunedin. 9054

Email dunedinrocknroll@gmail.com

WEBSITE www.dunedinrocknrollrevivalclub.com